
 
 

Dear Families, 

The Connecticut State Department of Education has partnered with the Connecticut Department 

of Social Services to implement the Pandemic Electronic Benefits Transfer Program (P-EBT). 

The P-EBT Program provides eligible households with an EBT debit card that contains the cash 

value of one school breakfast and one lunch for each day that school classes are canceled due to 

COVID-19 ($5.70 per day per child).  Eligible households include those whose children are 

certified to receive free or reduced-price school meals, and children who attend schools that offer 

free school meals to all students. Families with eligible children will receive their P-EBT Card in 

the mail with instructions between late May and mid-June. No registration or application 

necessary. 

During this difficult time, many households may be experiencing hardships due to the loss of a 

job or income. EASTCONN would like to remind all parents/guardians that they may be eligible 

for Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits.  SNAP helps people buy food 

for themselves and their families.  Additionally, eligibility for SNAP benefits means that a 

child will be directly certified for free meals at their school, which will carry over for 30 

operating days into the next school year.  Please consider applying for SNAP benefits using 

this link: SNAP website. 

If you have any questions about meal eligibility at school, please contact Heather Plourde at 860-

455-1552 or email hplourde@eastconn.org.  

Be Well,  

Heather A. Plourde 

Director of Food & Hospitality Services 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__portal.ct.gov_DSS_SNAP_Supplemental-2DNutrition-2DAssistance-2DProgram-2D-2D-2DSNAP&d=DwMFAg&c=3dldK24HquEV1jQbS8Zy4g&r=o3raqfyjdVL7bEehu9zNTYPPf8ivY1AZUdeE3pFCIrA&m=URKlmErWV2ll4B3_8wJJeZS4c543LQaQSGSIh9yg76s&s=rU3iWt5qd6k93NcSLK4M24lvt90mD3lGI_qv2eTtgv0&e=
mailto:hplourde@eastconn.org

